
I am in opposition to HB 1255. I am a retired educator who supports Prairie Public radio and tv for the 

following: 

• Prairie Public has served North Dakota for more than 60 years  

• Prairie Public is a vital resource for North Dakotans.  

• Prairie Public provides free educational content for schools and families.  

• Prairie Public helps prepare children for success in school.  

• Prairie Public preserves local history and culture.  

• Prairie Public strengthens our democracy.  

Thanks,  

Clifford Weixel 

 


